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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Update: Wednesday April 1st 
 
Today schools are being asked to support the Free School Meals voucher scheme (this 
is not Universal Infant Free School meals) which will hopefully begin next week. This 
will enable the parents/carers of those pupils in receipt of Free School Meals to receive 
vouchers electronically for local supermarkets. 
 
If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals, please let the school have your current 
email address. If you do not have email, please call the school. 
As we receive more information, we will update you on any further actions. 
 
St Lawrence pupils: contact amanda.care@taw.org.uk 
Tibberton pupils: contact laura.mather@taw.org.uk 
Tibberton CE Primary School contact no: 01952 387790 
 
We also have some additional information from the DfE to support with online safety at 
home. Please see the attached document. 
 
As before… 
Keep well, keep safe. 
 
 
Helen Osterfield 
Executive Headteacher 
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